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Greetings Brother Knights! 
 

I hope everyone has enjoyed the 
spring weather.  The country is 
starting to open up again.   Let us all 
enjoy the moment. 
 

On July 1st of 2021 we will transition to the new 
Assembly officers.  I appreciate all the work that the 
Current 2381 Assembly officers have done and will look 
forward to working with the upcoming Bishop Arthur J. 
O'Neill Assembly 2381 officers. 
 
 
Knights participating in the Corpus Christi on June 6th.  
We have heard of many positive comments.  
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We need to Congratulate SK Mark Halper for being a 
state officer. His position will be State Warden 
 

 
 

 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FOUNDERS” DAYS 
 
On Saturday, July 24th at 11:00 a.m., Algonquin is hosting 
its Founders’ Days Celebration with their 59th annual 
parade.  This year’s theme is FOUNDERS’ DAYS TOGETHER 
AGAIN. (post-pandemic, since 2020 was called off)  The 
Knights will march in the parade.  More details to follow.  
 

COLUMBUS DAY 
 
The Columbus Day Parade is set for October 12th 2021 
and we are asking all SKs to be part of the event so we 
can represent the Knights. There is also going to be a 
“Stand up for Columbus Day” event on July 24th and we 
need an Honor Guard at the ARRIGO PARK in Chicago. 
  More details to follow. 
 

FOURTH DEGREE 
 
The next 4th. Degree Exemplification is on Oct. 23 at 
the Lincoln Inn, Dekalb, IL. More details to follow. 
 

FOURTH DEGREE TRAINING 
 
An invitation from our Marshall Staff requesting to have a 
training session for ALL new SK that have taken their 
Exemplification on the correct ways to do Honor Guard 
presentation and the correct way to perform all functions 
when in parade and wearing of the uniform.  We have 
tentative dates and the location, we would like to have as 
many SKs ( 30 ) to be in attendance for this to be 
successful.  Existing members this is a great refresher.   
 
Location: Holly Cross Parish, 2300 Main Street, Batavia 
Illinois   … Donovan Hall 
 
Dates: Tentative July 17th and 24th and August 14th and 
21st more details to follow.  
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

DOING OUR PART 

We are in very challenging times, but we all need to do 

our part to continue to move forward, only through 

everyone’s efforts can we grow our membership.  THE 

CHURCH NEEDS US!  THE CHURCH NEEDS THE KNIGHTS 

OF COLUMBUS!  THE CHURCH NEEDS THE FOURTH 

DEGREE! 

The Knights are evolving and focusing on what they can 
do to keep supporting the community and parishes.  If 
you know of any men looking to be part of the Knights.  
At the end of this letter is a link.  Please get them this 
link. 
 
If you know of any current members of Knights and is at 
the 3rd Degree level.  Invite them to become a member of 
the 4th degree.  
  
 There is a Virtual Exemplification of the Fourth Degree 
on Saturday, October 23rd, 2021.  
 
Please also be on the lookout for emails about upcoming 

activities, especially wakes, as these typically do not have 

much advance lead time and is one of the highest honors 

we can provide to our fallen brothers and their families.     

It is truly an honor to participate in 4th degree activities, 

perhaps the most visible degree of the order.  Whether it 

is marching in a parade, participating in an honor guard 

for the Bishop, or serving as part of an honor guard at a 

fallen brother’s wake is truly a humbling and honored 

experience.  As a reminder there is NO EXPERIENCE 

NECESSARY to participate in these honor or color guards 

and there are NO LOCATION BOUNDARIES OR 

RESTRICTIONS to participate in these functions in the 

area.  Especially as all assemblies are working to rebuild 

their Color Corps, we need to step forward and help each 

other out which includes honor and color guard requests 

outside of our typical geographic area.  If we want others 

to support us at our events, we need to reciprocate that 

is the brotherly and fraternal thing to do.       

Just as it is important to grow membership in the Knights 

of Columbus so we can continue to do the good works 

that we do, it is equally important to advance members 

to the patriotic (4th) degree to ensure we have enough 

members to promote the visible degree of our order, 

serve at a wake, etc.    

The Next 4th. Degree Exemplification is on Oct. 23 at 

the Lincoln Inn, Dekalb, IL. More details to follow 

================================’’ 

Be sure to visit the Bishop O’Neill Assembly website 

www.kofc2381.org to check out upcoming activities, etc.  

In addition please be sure to visit the fourth degree 

Master’s website www.4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com for 

information on upcoming exemplifications, etc.   

Tuesday, June 22nd was the installation of the next 
fraternal year’s officers of the Bishop Arthur J. O'Neill 
Assembly 2381.  Approximately 40 SK Knights and their 
spouses were there to take pat or view the installation. 
Big thanks to Kosta’s Gyros for providing the meal and for 
Tom and Kathy O’Shea to helping set up the serving 
tables. 
 
 

Trivia: EMBLEM OF THE PATRIOTIC DEGREE 

 

The triad emblem of the Fourth Degree features the 
dove, the cross and the globe. The dove, classic symbol of 
the Holy Spirit and peace, is shown hovering over the orb 
of the Earth (globe). Both are mounted on a variation of 
the Crusader's cross, which was found on the tunics and 
capes of the Crusading knights who battled to regain the 
Holy Land from the pagans. 

http://www.kofc2381.org/
http://www.4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com/


 

 

Spiritually, the sacred symbols on the emblem typify the 
union of the Three Divine Persons in one Godhead, the 
most Blessed Trinity. 

• The Globe – God the Father, Creator of the Universe. 
• The Cross – God the Son, Redeemer of Mankind. 
• The Dove – God the Holy Spirit, Sanctifier of Humanity. 

The colors of the symbols are: 

• A blue globe with the land of the Western Hemisphere in 
white. 

• A red cross with gold borders and gold knobs at the end 
of the points forming the ends of the arms of the cross, 
also known as the Isabella cross. 

• A white dove. 

Red, white and blue are the colors of the flag of the 
country in which the Knights originated. They are used to 
stress patriotism, the basic principle of the Fourth 
Degree. 

 
 

New Officers for the 2021 to 2022 fraternal year: 
Bishop Arthur J. O'Neill Assembly 2381. 

 
From Left to right: Lupe Mancilla, Marv Basch, Louis 
Clarizio, Phil Weiss, Marshall Spangler, Bill Byrne          
Center: Faithful Friar Father John McNamara 
Continuing: David Stuehler, Mark Haemker, Robert 
Brazas, Dean Hettlel, Mark Halper, Bill Borque, Michael 
Grady        
 

 

  

 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
I greatly appreciate all the support I received from the 
current officers and staff. The next officers  
will complete another chapter in our book. 
 
 

Vivat Jesus, 
 
SK David R. Stuehler 
Past Faithful Navigator 
www.kofc2381.org 
 

MESSAGE FROM OUR NEW FN 
 

Brother Knights: 
 
Thank you for the honor and privilege to serve as 
Faithful Navigator of the Bishop Arthur J. O’Neill 
Assembly #2381.  

 I look forward to working with the Officers, Trustees 
and Faithful Friar within this fraternal year.  

With the State of Illinois easing the COVID-19 
restrictions, I encourage everyone to interact at their 
own comfort level.  This past year brought an 
unusual way to attend meetings, by zoom or phone. 
We have decided to continue Zoom and phone 
meetings for the safety and well-being for our 
membership and religious.  If anyone would like to 
contact me please feel free to do so.  

Vivat Jesus, 
 
SK Bill Byrne 
Faithful Navigator 

(630) 400-2149   billbyrnejr@gmail.com  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.kofc2381.org/
mailto:billbyrnejr@gmail.com


 

 

 
 



 

 

 

From the Editor 

Submissions for this newsletter are due NO LATER than the 3rd Sat of each month.  Please 

submit your articles and photos (with taglines) to the editor.   

 
SK Kevin W. Wright 

(224) 699-0599    KevinWarrenWright@gmail.com 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 

Assembly 2381   

Officers and Committee Chairmen (2021-22) 
 

 

Officers 
Faithful Friar: Fr Matthew DeBlock (847) 426-2217 pastor@stcatherinechurch.com 

Faithful Navigator: Bill Byrne (630) 400-2149 billbyrnejr@gmail.com 
Faithful Admiral: David Stuehler (847) 331-6543 dstuehler01@gmail.com 
Faithful Captain: Bill Borque (847) 331-9791 BBorque@gmail.com 

Faithful Pilot: Mark Haemker (847) 830-4523 mchaem@yahoo.com 
Faithful Comptroller: Louis Clarizio III (847) 778-3959 clarizioiii@aol.com 

Faithful Scribe: Robert Brazas (703) 778-3959 Steel_dragon847@yahoo.com 

Faithful Purser: Dean Hettel (847) 650-9215 Dean.Hettel@gmail.com 
Faithful Inner Sentinel: Lupe Mancilla (847) 942-5873 lupe.mancilla@yahoo.com 
Faithful Outer Sentinel: Marv Basch (847) 612-8443 - 

Faithful 2nd Outer Sentinel: Donald Oomens (847) 340-8892 donoomens@foxvalley.net 

Faithful 1-Year Trustee: Mark Halper (773) 771-1810 mnmhalper@sbcglobal.net 
Faithful 2-Year Trustee: Marshall Spangler (847) 606-1605 M.span50@yahoo.com 
Faithful 3-Year Trustee: Phil Weiss (630) 715-7527 Pweiss60118@gmail.com 

 

Commander: Michael Grady (847) 226-3938 Grady.michael9@gmail.com 

Deputy Commander: Phil Miller (224) 858-3278 philcmiller@comcast.net 

 

Committee Chairmen 
    

Newsletter Editor: Kevin Wright (224) 699-0599 KevinWarrenWright@gmail.com 

Website Editor: Bill Borque (847) 331-9791 BBorque@gmail.com 

 

 
Bishop Arthur J. O'Neill Assembly #2381 is made up of the following councils: 

  
13034 – Hampshire, St Charles Borromeo, 297 E Jefferson Street., Hampshire, IL 60140  
11666 – Huntley, St. Mary, 10307 Dundee Rd., Huntley, IL 60142  
11091 - Algonquin – St. Margaret Mary, 111 S. Hubbard St, Algonquin, IL 60102  
8596 - West Dundee – St. Catherine of Siena, 845 Main St., West Dundee, IL 60118  
6248 - Carpentersville – St. Monica, 90 Kennedy Dr., Carpentersville, IL 60110  
654 – Elgin* - K of C Hall, 10 Villa Ct, Elgin, IL 60120  
St Mary, 397 Fulton St., Elgin, Illinois 60120  
St Joseph, 270 Division St., Elgin, Illinois 60120  
St Laurence, 225 Jewett St., Elgin Illinois 60123  
St Thomas More, 215 Thomas More Drive, Elgin, Illinois 60123 
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